From: Marcia Crockett

Sent: Saturday, December 14, 2013 11:22 AM

To: Bunn, Jerri-Joanne

Cc: csaunders@london.ca; Karen Auzins

Subject: Potential sale of Westminster ponds area ESA

Dear Jerri and Cathy,

I have reviewed the recommendation to the city meeting December 17,2013 to sell lands part of current ESA parcel of Westminster ponds lands.

As part of the original group resolving the ESA boundary in 2001 to 2004 with the community and city, and as a member of Nature London and ReForest London, I support the arguments in the letter to the city authored by Karen Auzins and trust the city will retain its commitment to preserving ESA and forest cover for the health of our community.

I trust there is opportunity to add this note to the community response to the potential sale and my opinion for Council to not support the recommendation.

Regards

David Crockett